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30th September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Safe Driving and Parking Outside Lealands High School 

At Lealands High School, the safety and wellbeing of our students, staff, and families is our top priority. I am writing 
to you today as we have become increasingly concerned about unsafe parking and driving behaviours outside the 
school during drop-off and collection times. 

Specifically, we've seen: 

●​ Cars parking in "no parking" areas. 
●​ Vehicles blocking the pavement, creating a bottleneck for students and pedestrians. 
●​ Unsafe driving practices. 

To help keep everyone safe, please can I ask that, where possible, if you need to collect your child by car, you do this 
from an area away from the school gates near to or beyond the shops in either direction.   

Your cooperation is essential to ensure the safety of all our students. Thank you for your understanding. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr S Ward​
Acting Headteacher 

  

 

 


